
PHYSICAL	SERVICES	
COMMITTEE	MEETING	
February	3,	2020	

 
Chairman Hill called the meeting to order at 6:37 p.m. in the 2nd floor Common 
Council Chambers of City Hall.   
     
MEMBERS PRESENT:  Councilor Hill, Councilor Walker, Councilor Burridge, and 
Councilor Gosek. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Councilor Corradino; Councilor McBrearty; Councilor 
Tesoriero; William J. Barlow, Jr., Mayor; Kevin Caraccioli, City Attorney. 
 
MEDIA PRESENT:  Steve Yablonski, Oswego Daily News; Matthew Reitz, 
Palladium Times; Randy Pellis, Oswego Shopper.  
 
A motion to approve the minutes of January 21, 2020 was made by Councilor 
Walker and seconded by Councilor Gosek. Minutes were approved by a 
unanimous vote. 
 
 
I. OLD BUSINESS:  There was no old business. 
 
II. NEW BUSINESS: 

1. The Zoning Office has received a request from Mr. Brian Ackley, owner of 
a single-family dwelling, located at 40 West Oneida Street, to place once 
(1) advertising ground sign between the sidewalk and the property line, 
fronting West Oneida Street. Councilor Hill said that this is in his ward and 
that he supports it. Jeff McGann said this is for a sign for Mr. Ackley’s bed 
& breakfast and that he supports it.  

 
COMMITTEE DECISION:  Councilor Walker made a motion to forward a 
favorable recommendation to the Full Council to authorize the request from Mr. 
Brian Ackley, owner of a single-family dwelling, located at 40 West Oneida 
Street, to place once (1) advertising ground sign between the sidewalk and the 
property line, fronting West Oneida Street. Councilor Burridge seconded the 
motion, and was unanimously approved. 

 
THE RESOLUTION THAT WAS PART OF THE MEETING WILL BE 
FORWARDED TO THE FULL COUNCIL. 
 
A motion to adjourn the meeting was made at 6:39 p.m. by Councilor Gosek. A 
second was made by Councilor Walker, and was unanimously approved. 
 



Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Brooke Fitzgerald  
Recording Secretary 
 


